Letter notifying the Treasury Select
Committee of the date of OBR’s
forecast and Chancellor’s Medium-Term
Fiscal Plan

News story

The Chancellor has commissioned the OBR’s forecast for 31 October, and will
publish the Medium-Term Fiscal Plan on the same date.

MEDIUM-TERM
FISCALPLAN

31 OCTOBER

The Chancellor’s letter (PDF, 98.9 KB, 2 pages) notifies the Treasury Select
Committee that the OBR’s forecast has been commissioned for 31 October, and
will be accompanied by the Chancellor’s Medium-Term Fiscal Plan. The
Chancellor confirms that he will attend the Committee soon after 31 October,
and that he will respond to the Committee’s report on Jobs, growth and
productivity after coronavirus following further growth measure announcements
throughout October and the announcement of the Government’s Medium-Term
Fiscal Plan.
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